
 

 

 

Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals 
FREE Application Assistance Workshops 

 
Certain youth who were brought to the United States as young children may be eligible for Deferred Action for 
Childhood Arrivals (DACA), which is relief from removal from the country (deportation), and for employment 

authorization (work permits).Youth interested in applying for DACA can receive free legal advice and 
assistance with their DACA application from trained pro bono attorneys at three upcoming application 

assistance workshops in New York City.  Snacks and refreshments will be provided. 
Please RSVP to nysdeferredaction@dos.ny.gov. 

 
 

This event is being co-sponsored by the New York City branches of the American Constitution Society, Asian American Bar 
Association, Dominican Bar Association, Hispanic National Bar Association, Metropolitan Black Bar Association, Nigerian 

Lawyers Association & Puerto Rican Bar Association 
 
 

You may be eligible for DACA if: 
• You were under the age of 31 on June 15, 2012; 
• You came to the United States under age 16; 
• You have lived in the United States from  

June 15, 2007 until now; 
• You are currently in school, or you have already 

graduated from high school or obtained a general 
education development (GED) certificate or are an 
honorably discharged veteran of the Coast Guard or 
Armed Forces of the United States; 

• You have not been convicted of certain crimes. 
 
Attorneys will be available to assist you in 
determining eligibility and completing your DACA 
application on: 
 

Saturday, October 6 from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Bronx YMCA New Americans Welcome Center  
at the Glebe Senior Center 
2125 Glebe Avenue 
Bronx, NY 10462 
 
Thursday, October 11 from 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
African Services Committee 
429 West 127th Street 
New York, NY 10027 
 
Saturday, October 20 from 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
Adam Clayton Powell State Office Building 
163 West 125th Street 
New York, NY 10027 
 

RSVP: nysdeferredaction@dos.ny.gov  
 
For more information please visit: www.nysdeferredaction.ny.gov  

mailto:nysdeferredaction@dos.ny.gov
http://www.nysdeferredaction.ny.gov/

